
Reminders for the  
Michigan Horseshoe Pitchers Association State 

Tournament 
August 23-25, 2024 

Hosted by the Kalamazoo Horseshoe Club 
 

 The classes are established to provide the most competitive 
groupings possible. Unfortunately, there are some classes that we 
are not be able to make the percentages as close as we like.  

 All pitchers must report to check-in wearing an appropriate shirt with 
their name on the back in letters that are at least 1 inch.  Anyone 
that reports without their name on their shirt will not be allowed 
to participate in the tournament.  

 Pitchers are asked to report an hour early for their first shift. This will 
allow for check-in, class pictures and adequate warm-up time. 
Example: if you play at 7:00 PM on Friday, report by 6:00 PM.  

 We encourage spectators to assist us with scorekeeping for our 
tournament. Unfortunately, if we don’t have scorekeepers, we will not 
be able to start our tournament shifts on time.  

 We will be having our annual “fall” meeting at the conclusion of play 
on Saturday night in conjunction with a dinner. As part of the agenda 
for the meeting, there are two officer positions open – President and 
2nd Vice-President. If you are interested in running for either position, 
please let Michele Burns (mabearin@yahoo.com) or have someone 
ready to nominate you from the floor at the meeting.  

 If you have any questions about the reminders or the tournament, 
please reach out to Michele Burns (mabearin@yahoo.com) or Josh 
Lull (joshlull@gmail.com).  

 


